

BOLTON CENTER SCHOOL

108 Notch Road Bolton, Connecticut 06043 (860) 643-2411 www.boltonpublicschools.com

May 15, 2020

Dear BCS Families,

I hope this message finds everyone healthy and in good spirits as we head into the weekend. The staff and students continue to work very hard during distance learning. In addition to planning for our current distance learning, our dedicated staff has been planning our end of year (virtual) activities, preparing supplemental summer learning resources, and are already looking ahead to the 2020-2021 school year possibilities. We are currently one month from the end of school and the beginning of summer break. As we near the end of this year, I know many students and families are trying their hardest to finish distance learning strong. The staff at BCS thanks you for all your hard work and we are here to help you with anything you need as we head down the homestretch. Please do not hesitate to reach out to the teachers, Mrs. Szafran, or me at any time. Below please find information that I hope you will find helpful and informative.

Additional Information:

Yearbooks (6th-8th grade students): Mr. Dennis is finishing up this year's middle school yearbook. Information for ordering your yearbook is included in the attached link. All orders should be placed by Monday, June 1. If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Dennis at cdennis@boltonct.org. Yearbook
Ordering Information

Student Materials Pick up/Drop off at BCS: Since we are not returning to school this year, the staff is going in next week to start bagging up student materials. A plan will be communicated with families in the coming weeks about how materials will be distributed and collected from students in early June.

8th **Grade Promotion**: The 8th grade teachers have been meeting with Mrs. Szafran and Mr. Giard to plan this virtual live stream event. More details will be sent out to families in the next two weeks.

Bentley Memorial Library Zoom Book Discussion: Please click on the attached flyer to view details about this great opportunity. <u>Bentley Memorial Library Book Discussion</u>

Tip Sheet for Student/Teacher Online Meetings: The attached flyer is helpful for students at all grade levels as they prepare for their online meetings with teachers. <u>Student Tip Sheet for Online Meetings</u>

Sincerely,

Darryl T. Giard

Principal

Bolton Center School